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Our next seminar will look at the tourism statistics available from the International 
Passenger Survey (IPS).  It will cover: 

• The historical collection of IPS data, the key uses and main users.  

• The Travel and Tourism Reform Project: what it is, why it came about and what the 
project means for data users. 

• The main improvements to the IPS since July 2024 because of the project; 
improvements in both data collection and data processing.  

• The main operational changes since July 2024 for the field community.  

• What the first publication of new data (due to be published in early 2025) tells us 
about International Travel and Tourism.  

 

Our speaker is Claudia Jenkins, from the Office of National Statistics.  

This seminar will be held online at 16:00 on Thursday 6th February. 

 

BOOKING INSTRUCTIONS 

If you would like to book a place for this seminar, please e-mail seminars@tsug.org.uk. 
Places are free.  Bookings close shortly before the seminar. 

 

TSUG & GDPR 

Under GDPR regulations we may only send e-mails to people who have requested them and assume that 
you have requested them or your corporate lead on your behalf.  Please click on unsubscribe if you no longer 
wish to receive our mailings or e-mail seminars@tsug.org.uk. 


